June 18, 2015

Franklin Township Board of Education and Dr. Fredericks PO Box 368 Quakertown, NJ 08868

Dear Dr. Fredericks and the Board of Education

Thank you so much for making my last weeks at FTS so memorable. Your card and beautiful plaque and your many kind words have reminded me of what I already knew. This is a special place. I wish you well. I will continue to watch unfold all the exciting and wonderful things you plan for this district.

Sincerely,

Durday Bradlee



North Hunterdon-Voorhees Regional High School District

"Providing Success for All Students"

1445 State Route 31, Annandale, NJ 08801 Tel: 908-735-2846 FAX: 908-735-6914 CHARLES M. SHADDOW, Ph.D. Superintendent of Schools

MICHAEL P. HUGHES

Assistant Superintendent of
Curriculum/Pupil Personnel Services

SUSAN PRESS
School Business Administrator/
Secretary, Board of Education

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Municipal Clerks, Hunterdon County Democrat, Hunterdon Review, Courier News, Easton Express-Times, Star Ledger, Gerald Oram, Rich Bergacs, Keith McCaffrey, Rachel Saxton, Michael Kane, Kathleen Trontis, Brenda Liss, Esq., Lance Kalik, Esq., Ron Peterson, Antoinette Blaustein, Ellen Viscel, Chris Schumann, Bulletin Boards – NHHS & VHS, Frank Bigelli, Chris DeCroce, Bill

Mowery

FROM:

Susan Press, School Business Administrato#

Board Secretary

DATE:

July 7, 2015

SUBJECT:

Board Meeting Notice

The Board of Education will meet on the dates listed below. These meetings are open to the public and will include an opportunity for the public to address the Board.

- July 21, 2015 7:00p.m. Regular Board Meeting District Administration Office
- August 18, 2015 7:00p.m. Regular Board Meeting District Administration Office